
 

  

 Larvik, 1st April 2023 

To Whom it may concern, 

End of Life Message for Item 83200 TR-810 
 
The TR-810 VHF/AM Transceiver is estimated to reach EOL 1st October 2023. The product has been in 
the market for more than 10 years and is replaced by a more powerful and modern transceiver TR-910. 
Both products come in the same variants (see table below): 

Existing Product (TR-810)  New Product (TR-910) 

Item no Description  Item no Description  

83200 TR-810 VHF/AM Transceiver  103400 TR-910 VHF/AM Transceiver 

83200DE TR-810 Desktop radio 103400DE TR-910 Desktop radio 

83200LR TR-810 Last Resort radio  103400LR TR-910 Last Resort radio 

83200LR-SR TR-810 Last Resort in Sub-rack  103400LR-SR TR-910 Last Resort in Sub-rack 

83200MP TR-810 Manpack radio  103400MP TR-910 Manpack radio 

83200OF TR-810 Offshore radio  103400OF TR-910 Offshore radio 

83200SR TR-810 Sub-rack radio  103400SR TR-910 Sub-rack radio 

83200VE TR-810 Vehicle radio  103400VE TR-910 Vehicle radio 

     
All the different variants come with accessory kits to suit the installation except Manpack and Subrack 
versions which are mounted in a carry bag and a subrack respectively. The transceiver itself (103400) 
does not include any accessories. 

Spare parts for TR-810 will be available for up to 10 years from EOL. 

For more information on the difference between TR-810 and TR-910 Jotron, refer to the product 
brochure and technical handbook / datasheet for TR-910. 
 

Øystein Helgesen 
Product Manager, Jotron ATC & Coastal 
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